
Jane Wright 

I am a retired law academic and live on The Green with my husband, Bob. I was a charity 
trustee and school governor for many years and I really appreciate the value of teamwork 
and collegiality. Since moving to our lovely village I have actively participated in and 
supported many activities including DADS, the Bonfire Committee, the Fete and the Shop. 
I have also joined the Speedwatch team and the Dunsfold Planning Action Group. I attend 
Parish Council meetings. 

I am standing for election because I would like to be part of an outward facing Parish 
Council which engages with the community to represent the interests and views of all of 
us. The beauty of our environment and the sense of community is what makes our village 
so special. I want  to preserve the physical beauty of the village by ensuring the fair and 
transparent consideration of all planning issues. I would really like to see a reduction in 
the speed limit. Opportunities to secure public funding for our community activities need 
to be identified and pursued.


